The renewal of WTO chair program agreement for the next year 2016/2017
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Prof.Taleb Awad Warrad Participated in the annual international meeting of the WTO's chairs, which was organized by the World Trade Organization in Geneva during the period (14-17 / 11/2016) . WTO Chairs discussed various issues related to the activities of the WCP in the various member countries. During the meeting, the chair agreement is renewed for next year 2016 -2017. According to the agreement the WTO provides technical assistance to develop academic activities in developing Countries Universities, in three main pillars: scientific research, the curriculum development, outreach activities that focused on the international Economics and WTO issues.



